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Mr. C. Gilmore Dutton

Special Projects

Legislative Research Commission

State Capitol

Frankfort, Kentucky 40601

RE:
98 RS BR 2217

Dear Mr. Dutton:

The Actuary for the Kentucky Teachers' Retirement System has stated that lowering the number of years required to retire from the System from 27 to 25 years would cost an estimated $204,300,000 or require an increase in the member/state retirement contribution of 1.33 percent. There would be an additional liability of approximately $2,500 for health insurance for each year that a member retires prior to earning 27 years of service.

Please advise if there are questions.


Sincerely,


Pat N. Miller
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